
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, David W Adams, 

Lisa Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 4:55 PM 
'David W Adams' 
RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00664-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226-SU and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: David W Adams <dadams@bja-law.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:43 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

Dear Commissioners: 

This is a supplemental notice from David Adams. I own property at 8356 Little Gasparilla Island. I just received the 
email below. 

As you can see from the message below, the hookup cost for a Charlotte County Septic to Sewer project is $11,500 per 
residence, which is payable interest free over twenty years. I would like PSC staff to investigate whether EU is willing 
to match the hook up price and finance the hook up fee interest free over twenty years, like Charlotte County has 
done with other conversions. 

Thank you, 
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David Adams 
 
 
From: Wannall, Caroline <Caroline.Wannall@charlottecountyfl.gov>  
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 3:38 PM 
To: David W Adams <dadams@bja-law.com> 
Subject: RE: Little Gasparilla proposed Sewer project 
 
 Good Afternoon, 
 
Could you please clarify your below request? Are you looking for the cost of connection for our septic to sewer MSBUs 
(ex: El Jobean and Ackerman areas) or in general? Homes not in MSBUs have different connection fees.  
 
The cost for connection in the El Jobean and Ackerman MSBUs was $11,500 per equivalent residential connection (ERC). 
This assessment is on the tax bill for 20 years ($575 per year for 20 years). 
 
Thank you, 
 




